
GIVING YOUR TIME 

A meaningful and uplifting experience: 

The pantry is led and staffed entirely by 
volunteers. The volunteer director is 

Nancy Potter of Good Shepherd Church. 
Pantry volunteers come from the 

community, with teams from the Milford 
United Methodist Church, St. Patrick's 
Catholic Church, St. Joseph's Roman 

Catholic Church and one community-
based team, along with members of the 

Boy and Girl Scouts. 

• For additional information on 
becoming a volunteer, please go to 

our at website at  
www.ecumenicalfoodpantry.com 

http://www.ecumenicalfoodpantry.com/


and check out the information 
under the ‘Get Involved’ tab. 

• We also maintain an active 
Facebook page with regular 

updates of pantry activities. Please 
follow us on Facebook at 

Ecumenical Food 
pantry (https://www.facebook.com/

pikefoodpantry/) 
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